# ST. MARY BYZANTINE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

# Mission Statement: We are called to grow in the Gospel values of Jesus in pursuit of spiritual, social, and academic excellence.

No. 35

web address www.smbyz.org

May 20, 2020

#### **BIBLE REFLECTION**

"Jesus proclaimed aloud: 'Whoever puts faith in Me believes not so much in Me as in Him who sent Me; and whoever looks on Me is seeing Him who sent Me. I have come to the world as its light, to keep anyone who believes in Me from remaining in the dark" John 12:44-46

#### **WORD FOR THOUGHT:**

"The most exhausting thing in life is being insincere." Anne Morrow Lindbergh

### **PRAYER REQUESTS**

If your family has any special prayer requests, please feel free to email Mrs. Basalla.

#### PLANNING AHEAD

June 3 – End of the 4<sup>th</sup> grading term
Week of May 19 – Field/Spirit Activities will be planned if you are able to participate from home.
June 6, 6:00 p.m. & June 7, beginning 2:00 p.m. - Grade 8 Graduation
Week of June 8<sup>th</sup> – final report cards will be mailed out to families.

#### **SUMMER CAMP NOTICE**

Summer camp program will be dependent on directives from the State. We will keep you informed as we have further information.

#### **STAYING MOTIVATED!**

The end of the term is quickly approaching. Teachers will not be presenting new assignments after May 29<sup>th</sup>. The final day of the term will be June 3<sup>rd</sup> and all assignments must be in by that date.

As previously stated, if families have any ideas on ways we can assist you in the learning process, or you have questions on issues we have not addressed, please feel free to contact the school or email the staff.

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU HAVE BEEN DOING TO BE OUR PARTNERS IN THIS EDUCATIONAL PROCESS FOR OUR STUDENS!

## **2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR**

I would like to have a few parents involved with planning for the re-opening of the school year in the fall. Most of what need to do to reopen will be stipulated by the State. However, there is much to talk about in making the school changes manageable for all.....the advantage right now is we have some time to plan for different scenarios. We will begin meeting in mid-June through ZOOM. If you are interested in being part of this committee, please email me.

#### **VOUCHER RENEWALS**

If you still need to renew your tuition voucher you must do so now. If not renewed this month, your tuition will not be paid by the State for next year; there will be no further extensions of the deadline.

#### **OPEN ENROLLMENT**

We are currently accepting registrations for new students for the 2020-2021 school year in grades 1-7. Families may call the school office for further information.

# KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION